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§3174-HHH.  Ostomy equipment reimbursement
(REALLOCATED FROM TITLE 22, SECTION 3174-FFF)

Beginning January 1, 2022, the department shall reimburse under the MaineCare program for 
ostomy equipment and supplies when that equipment or those supplies have been prescribed or 
recommended by a health care practitioner authorized to prescribe or recommend such equipment or 
supplies.  The department shall adopt rules to implement this section.  Rules adopted pursuant to this 
section are routine technical rules as defined by Title 5, chapter 375, subchapter 2‑A.  For purposes of 
this section, "health care practitioner" has the same meaning as in Title 24, section 2502, subsection 
1‑A.  [PL 2021, c. 467, §1 (NEW); RR 2021, c. 1, Pt. A, §22 (RAL).]
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